
Greetings DTE Families,  

Happy Super Bowl Sunday!        We hope each of you had a restful and relaxing weekend. Please tune in 

below for the latest DTE news and announcements.           

Device Updates:  

Please ensure your child's device has been shut down and properly rebooted to prepare for a big 

update. Do not wait until tomorrow to perform this task, as students may not be ready to begin class 

Monday morning at 8:00 a.m.  

3rd 9 Week Grading Period and Report Cards:  

The 3rd 9 week grading period begins tomorrow, 2/8/21. Report cards will be issued for the 2nd 9 week 

grading period, February 17th. Please be sure your child completes and submits all assignments on time. 

We cannot give credit to students when work has not been completed or submitted.  

Calling all PreK Parents!:  

Please be sure to check for an important Remind message from your child's teacher regarding the SCS 

devices.  

 2nd Semester Materials Pick Up:  

We will be available, Monday, February 8th, from 12:00 p.m.- 3:00 p.m. for parents to pick up student 

materials for 2nd semester. Please reach out to Coach Arnold directly at arnoldr@scsk12.org if you have 

questions. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me at 

williamsba2@scsk12.org or AP Smith-Taylor at smithtaylornj@scsk12.org.  

Have a wonderful week! Remember, we are in this together!      

Principal Williams 

 


